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May 11, 2020 

 

NOTICE TO ALL OWNERS 

ANNUAL FIRE INSPECTION 

 

Please be advised that the Annual Fire Inspection has been 

deferred until further notice. 

Once this pandemic is over, our fire protection company will 

schedule accordingly. 

 

Stay safe & Healthy, 

 

Vanessa Lewis 

Property Manager 
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